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September 9, 2024 
 
 
Stan Gingerich 
34546 CR 16 
Keenesburg, CO  80643 
 
 
Re: Resolution Letter, Complaint CT-2, Arnolds Pit No. 1, Permit No. M-2016-022 
 
Dear Mr. Gingerich: 
 
On August 28, 2024, the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (Division/DRMS) received your 
complaint regarding the Arnolds Pit No. 1, permit file no. M-2016-022. On the day of your complaint the 
Division contacted Arnolds Custom Seeding (Operator) regarding your dust complaint. The Operator 
stated that they would get a water truck to the site to help mitigate dust at the site.  
 
Additionally, since dust and air related items are not under the jurisdiction of DRMS, the Division 
forwarded your complaint to Weld County Code Enforcement and the Colorado Department of Public 
Health and the Environment the Air Pollution Control Division for any further follow-up. 
 
At this time the Division considers your complaint resolved.  
 
If you need additional information or have any questions, please contact me by email at 
patrick.lennberg@state.co.us.  
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Patrick Lennberg 
Environmental Protection Specialist 
 
cc: Jared Ebert, DRMS 
 
ec: Darren Dever, Arnolds Custom Seeding, LLC, ddever@H-2e.com 
 Stan Gingerich, redfeather@rtebb.net 
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